Christina Tachick

From: Bari Hite <barihite@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, May 6, 2019 3:38 PM
To: Christina Tachick

Subject: HB 104

| support the bill. 1am a property owner, who was unaware that | could not legally finance a piece of property....that
otherwise would not be available for banking loans. | am frankly appalled at this.

Please accept my plea for support on this matter.
Thank you.
Loren and Bari Hite\

P O Box 80708
Fairbanks, AK 99708





